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Celebrating Our Wonderful Nurses 

 

“Nurse: Just another word to describe a person strong enough 
to tolerate anything and soft enough to understand anyone.”  
-Unknown 

Happy National Nurses Week! Nurses are healers, advocates, and supporters. At 

Arroyo Grande Community Hospital Foundation, we recognize our nurses as 

Guardian Angels. 

If you would like to honor a nurse that has provided exceptional care for you or your 

loved ones, you can thank them by making a gift in their name. Your nurse will 

receive a card informing them of your thoughtful gift in their honor along with a 

Guardian Angel lapel pin that they can wear with pride. They will also receive 

special recognition in our employee newsletter and on our website. 

Read more » 

 

Thank you to our caring, 
hardworking nurses. 

DONATE NOW  

Have an idea for a story? Have exciting news you'd like to share? 
Join the conversation. 
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